Jane Rasely

From: Martha Bien <marthabien@msn.com>

Sent: Friday, June 8, 2018 10:51 AM

To: City Admin

Cc: Ron Peltier; Rasham Nassar; Leslie Schneider; Kol Medina; Joe Deets; Matthew Tirman
Subject: Overdevelopment of Madison Ave

| am writing to state my objection to the 5 new planned developments to be started very soon. | only recently learned
about them. Unfortunately, the generic letters that were sent out did little to explain in layman’s terms the extent of
these housing plans. If | had been given the total picture, | would have been very, very concerned about: traffic, the
aquifer, the lack of affordable housing and much more.

What is wrong with this city that developers have the upper hand over the residents? | live on Wallace Way in a very
small (8 unit) condo development and have seen a deterioration of our neighborhood along Madison increase over the
past 20 years.

| am 74 years old and was looking forward to being close to town since | might not be driving sometime in the future.
However, | never expected this congestion when | moved here. | hope it is not too late to do something about this.

Sincerely,
Martha Bien

Sent from my iPad



